
BLBC 2018 Junior Program
Following our meetings so far this spring, we now have 11 club members who have 
joined the Burlington Junior Bowls Coaching Team!

For this year, our Junior Program will run every Monday & Wednesday from 5:45 to 7:15 
p.m. starting in mid June to August 29. During these sessions the new juniors will 
receive Instruction & Special Coaching.

During Open House Week many Juniors (7 years to 21) and families came out to try 
lawn bowling and are they are advised to register before June 1, 2018.
Call 905-336-0504 to join this program.

Registration is $35 and bowls rental is $25 for the season.

The Junior Program will kick off with a Welcome Hot Dog Social, Monday June 11 at 5 
p.m. and then it’s onto the greens for some lawn bowling fun and instruction. Families 
are welcome to join in. Care givers are required to stay with kids 12 year old and under.

Mary Wesko, co-ordinator Junior Program.




